
 

 

 

 

22nd November, 2022 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Sub: Newspaper advertisement – Postal Ballot Notice 

We refer to our letter dated 21st November, 2022 intimating you about the dispatch of Postal 
Ballot Notice through electronic means. 

In this regard, enclosed herewith is a copy of the public notice on postal ballot and related 
information published on Financial Express (English) and Maalai Thamizhagam (Tamil) 
pursuant to the relevant provisions of the Companies Act, 2013 and the rules made thereunder. 

We request you to take the same on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For SEPC Limited 

 

T. Sriraman 
Company Secretary & Compliance officer 
Encl.:a.a. 
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